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SUMMER TERM 

Welcome back after the Easter break! I hope you all had a      

relaxing time with your friends and family.  

 

The summer term often brings a sense of excitement and         

anticipation as we approach the end of the academic year. It’s 

a time to reflect on our accomplishments, set new goals and 

make the most of the time we have left with our teachers and 

teaching assistants.  

 

We look forward to the many events that will take place this 

term and we are looking forward to a memorable and             

successful term for everyone.  

 

15th - 19th April 

Classes of the Week: R/KS1: 2GS KS2: 4C           

House of the Week: Lion                                   

Pupils of the Week: R/KS1: Lydia W  KS2: Teddy T 

15th - 19th April 

KM Nico F   KP Jack W  REC Rory C/Oliver J                         

1C Harrison H-G   1H Cian O’S 2J Charlotte Mc   2GS Simran J                          

3B Annabelle R  3H Poppy S  4C Isobel Mc   4MC Reggie B  

5C Hugo E   5SR Jake H  6G Milo L    6M Isaac H 

Pen License  

 

 

15th - 19th April 

Rec 93%, Year 1 92%, Year 2 95%, Year 3 97%, 

Year 4 95%, Year 5 91%, Year 6 97%                  

Star Bonds 

 

Moorfield Tables  

Ava M, Freddie M 4C 

Headteacher Award 

 

admin@moorfield.stockport.sch.uk 



BIKEABILITY  

Our Year 5 pupils have been involved in               

Bikeability this week. An opportunity to learn         

valuable skills of how to be safe riding your bike 

on the busy roads of Hazel Grove. We look            

forward to celebrating their achievements in a          

future assembly. 

 

DOGS ON SCHOOL PREMISES    

To ensure everyone is informed and prepared, I 

will reiterate that this new policy regarding no 

dogs on school premises will be effective starting 

this upcoming Monday. I hope this week has given 

everyone ample time to adjust their routines           

accordingly. 

Please spread the word among the school               

community and in particular those family                 

members or friends who may collect your child 

and have not received the email this week to                 

ensure a smooth transition.  

We appreciate your cooperation in following this 

policy and maintaining a safe environment for all 

members of our school community. 

 

 



ATTENDANCE 

As we start the final 

term of the school year, 

can I please remind you 

of the importance of 

your child’s attendance. 

Together, let's make the 

most of the summer 

term by ensuring that 

every pupil has the        

opportunity to learn, 

grow, and succeed. If 

you have any concerns 

or need assistance with 

attendance-related          

issues, please don't        

hesitate to reach out to 

us. Remember a great 

attendance is being in 

school for at least 97% 

of the school year.  

 

 

AND FINALLY …  

A heads up and reminder that we are closed for INSET on 

Thursday 2nd May 2024. This is due to the fact Moorfield is a 

school used by Stockport Council for polling. For                 

safeguarding purposes we cannot keep the school open to 

pupils. We WILL be open on Friday 4th May before the Bank 

Holiday weekend.  

 

Have a great weekend. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Paul Anderson 

Headteacher             
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